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January , 2020 

WHEREAS, the Bay Shore Fire District has been providing fire protection to the Bay 
Shore Fire Protection District pursuant to a contract which expired on December 31, 2019; and 

WHEREAS, the Bay Shore Fire Protection District is desirous of obtaining similar 
protection for the year 2020; and 

WHEREAS, the Town Board of the Town of Islip has held a public hearing on January 
, 2020 to consider a similar contract for the year 2020 at a cost of $1,8Sl,137.00, plus the cost 
of insurance required under the Volunteer Firemen's Benefit Law Subsection 30 estimated at 
$1S9,729.00, at which time all interested parties had an opportunity to be heard; and 

WHEREAS, it has been determined to be in the public interest to enter into such one 
year contract, 

NOW, THEREFORE, on motion of Councilperson , seconded by 
Councilperson , be it 

RESOLVED, that the Supervisor is authorized to enter into a contract on behalf ofthe 
Bay Shore Fire Protection District whereby the Bay Shore Fire District will provide fire 
protection to the Bay Shore Fire Protection District for the year 2020 at a cost of $1,851,137.00 
plus the cost of insurance required under the Volunteer Firemen's Benefit Law Subsection 30, 
estimated at $159,729.00, which cost will be assessed to the property owners within the Bay 
Shore Fire Protection District. 

Upon a vote being taken, the result was: 


